
28th September 2018 

 
 
 
 
On Thursday, Year 2 went out into Kenilworth to 
find places that Minions would find exciting.  
They found some great places at Kenilworth  
Castle and are writing some leaflets about the 
town. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Last week, after receiving our free copy of The Lost Words by Robert 
Macfarlane and Jackie Morris, Year 4 spent an exciting session in Abbey 
Fields casting word ôspellsõ to release lost words back into being. 
 

We live, love and learn together in the light of the life of Christ. 
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Living, Loving and Learning this Week 


